



Copley Primary School Mewsletter Friday 14th February 2020 Issue 21



01422 354209 head/admin/clerical@copley.calderdale.sch.uk

EARTH Awards



Mollie In Worldwide Top Thre





Mollie has been placed third

in an international competition run by the coding company Hopscotch. She began using the coding platform (available for free on the Apple App Store) with Mr Pilkington in his Computing lessons at the beginning of November and quickly proved to be a real whizz, creating a maze game, Crossy Road and two independent apps that dressed characters she had created.

It was Mollie's Build A Snowman game that got her placed third in the international Christmas competition. See the website for a link to Mollie's game...and who knows, we may be buying future games Mollie creates in the App Stores!

Talk Homework



Week commencing 24th February 2020

If you could be any book character who would you be and why?

To be discussed Monday 2nd March

Reading Awards

Bronze badge winners



Silver badge winners



Better Reading Certificates



Well done everyone and a big, big thank you to all our wonderful Better Reading volunteers.

What's happening in school week beginning Mon 24th Feb 2020

Mon 24th Feb	•	Assembly—Talk Homework	
	•	3.30—4.30 pm Karate after school club	
Tues 25th Feb	•	• 3.30—4.30pm Year 6 Booster group	
	•	3.30—4.30pm Cartoon after school club	
Weds 26th Feb 8.00—8.45am Girls Football before		8.00—8.45am Girls Football before school club	
	•	8am Year 6 maths booster group	
	•	Year 4 swimming	
Thurs 27th Feb	s 27th Feb 8.00 – 8.45am—Karate before school		
	•	Befrienders meeting	
	•	3.30—4.30 Team Games after school club	

Celebration Assembly - 100 club draw

Weekly attendance % &

number of pupils late in each

Northdene	96	0
Bankhouse	97	1
Kings Lea	97	6
Greenpark	98	0
Riverwood	97	3
Springwood	98	1
Calder	97	2
Lydbrook	97	0
Woodhouse	96	0

The Hub

New Menu Cards

Fri 28th Feb

When we return after half term we will be sending home new menu cards to begin after the Easter holidays.

We have been looking at our menus to see how we can offer healthy alternatives in both the main meals and the puddings. We are introducing 'Meat Free' Monday and for now have decided to stop offering the salad option, the filled sub roll will go back to bread and our roast dinner days will be chicken.





PARKING

Please be careful when parking around school. The zig zag lines mean **NO PARKING** as it is hazardous to pedestrians.

A parent was clipped by a vehicle outside school this morning so please be mindful when parking.

This week the children in the Hub have been celebrating the end of their circus topic. They were focusing on using their senses and took part in everything from juggling to having custard pies!

MISSING

Boo Boo went missing on 30th January. If you have any information please contact Matt 07729110917.



#WorldBookDay



A few parents have been asking about the plans for World Book Day so they can get organised over half term.

The theme this year is "Favourite Book Character". So, from Harry Potter to the Hungry Caterpillar be as creative as you like with your costumes for the day.